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Project Hearing & Second Preliminary Determination Hearing Minutes 

 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees held a First Determination 
Hearing on Monday, February 21, 2022 at 6:45 p.m. in the high school media center 
with board members Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan Fleming, and John 
Perrine in attendance, along with Mary Roberson, superintendent and board attorney 
Alex Pinegar. 
 
Welcome – President Roberts welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
Statement of Purpose of Hearing – School Attorney Alex Pinegar provided the purpose 
of the meeting. 
 
Educational Need for Project and Overview of Project to meet the Education Needs, 
Cost & Timing - Superintendent Roberson provided a presentation of the need for the 
project, as well as an overview of project to meet the education needs, cost and timing.  
 
Financial Impact of Project – Luke Bruggeman provided a financial presentation 
showing the financial impact of the project.  Mike Reuter also provided a general 
statement of the fiscal health of the corporation. 
 
Hearing Opened to Public for Comment – President Roberts opened up the hearing to 
public comment.  Community members Jeremy Miller, Tyler Henning, and Mike Morgan 
asked questions and made comments about the project. 
 
Board Consideration of Project Resolution – Dan Fleming made the motion to approve 
the Project Resolution.  Nancy Boone seconded the motion that carried 5-0. 
 
Board consideration of Preliminary Determination Resolution – John Hunt made the 
motion to approve the Preliminary Determination Resolution.  Dan Fleming seconded 
the motion that carried 5-0. 
 
A motion was made by Dan Fleming, seconded by John Hunt, and carried 5-0 to 
adjourn the hearing at 7:25 PM. 
 
The sign-in sheet also included the following names:  Val Roberts, Rick Davis, Carrie 
Bennett, Kim Devaney, Melissa Hampton, Kim Hollingsworth, Jane Catlin, Paul Catlin, 

Board of School Trustees 

Todd Roberts, President 

John Hunt, Vice-President 

Nancy Boone, Secretary 

Dan Fleming, Member 

John Perrine, Member 

 



Maleana Wittboard, Mathew Hewitt, Abigayle Williams, Tyler Hennings, Jeff Weir, Cara 
Retz, Tony Retz, Drew Carlisle, Beth DeVinney, Alan Lyon Randy Brimberry, and 
Nancy Mosna.  
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                                                          Nancy Boone, Secretary 


